
Woodland Lake Improvement 

PO BOX 202 

Hernando, MS 38632 
May 2020 

Annual Meeting 

The annual meeting on June 6, 2020 has 

been rescheduled for August 1, 2020 

provided the governor is permitting due to 

Covid 19.   

Entrance Signs 

Glenn King has the material to replace the 

entrance signs. We will need help to install 

them on May 23, 2020. Please contact him 

at (901) 359-5480 if you can help. 
 

Photo Calendar 

Ally Martin is still looking for lake photos to go on a 

Calendar to sell for the lake. Please contact her at 

(901) 268-3819. 

NO WAKE LAKE!! I know we have a lot 

on new owners, many new pontoons, and 

boats. PLEASE SLOW DOWN! The waves 

cause erosion to lot owners’ property. 

 Please be respectful of boats that are 

fishing. 

Please put your Lot # and Annual Stickers 

on each side of your boats. 

Lake Management 

Chris Madden and his committee, which consist of 

Dave Bowen, Mike Foshee, Lance Martin, and Doug 

Petty, have done some great work this year 

improving the fishing on our lake.  

They put out fertilizer on Sunday, May 3 and 

released crawfish on the banks Wednesday May 6. 

A special thanks to Joe Harp, Scott Harp, Lance 

Martin, John Roberts, John Anderson, Doug Petty, 

and Tim Cottam for helping Chris with these 

projects. 

Chris wants to thank everyone for his or her 

donations to lake management. 

 
Glenn King is looking to buy a pontoon for a 

friend if anyone knows of one for sale. You 

can contact him at (901) 359-5480. 

Please be mindful of your surroundings. I 

have been watching Next Door app, Lake 

O’The Hills Facebook page and today I got a 

text about strange vehicles and strangers 

walking up and down our roads and 

looking in mailboxes. If you see or have 

heard anything, please call 911. Stay safe 

and if you have cameras please make sure 

they are working. 

We have numerous reports of vehicles speeding 

around our lake. This includes cars, trucks, and 

ATV’s. These roads are narrow, curvy, and there 

are many hidden spots. Many people walk the 

roads around the lake for exercise and we do not 

want anyone to get hurt. 

There has been a lot of work on properties around the 

lake. Woodland Lake has always been kept neat and 

clean. If you or anyone you know needs help in cleaning 

up property, please contact anyone on the board of 

directors, or even your neighbors, for help. 


